From: Victoria Marquis Petracca

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 9:55 AM
To: Michael Antonellis

Cc: Debra Dennis; adam@mtclawyers.com
Subject: Bestway's Toxic Use Disposal Violation
Mike,

Here is another reason affordable housing does not belong next to Bestway. From today’s press:

https://www.telegram.com/news/20190514/bestway-fined-9k-for-waste-oil-violation-in-lancaster

Please forward this email with the article link to the ZBA Members. We respectfully request this be in the
record on-line, as well. Please confirm.

Thank you,
Victoria Petracca



